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Dear Andrew, 
 
Thank you for your written question asking me how many times have I met with the 
British Dentistry Association (BDA) since coming into post. My officials meet with the 
BDA on a regular basis, including monthly bilateral meetings and BDA 
representatives being invited to all groups and workstreams that have been 
established to shape and progress dental contract reform in Wales. I plan to meet 
the BDA on 20 March 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eluned Morgan AS/MS 
Y Gweinidog Iechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


